
 

 

 

31st January 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

London Islamic Cultural Society and Mosque – Tuesday 7th February 2023 
 
We have been invited by President Bibi Khan visit to the London Islamic Cultural Society and Mosque on 

Tuesday 7th February 2023 to take part in the Centre’s Holocaust Memorial workshop.  We are one of only 

a few local schools to take part in this interesting project.  

 
The children are to arrive at school at the normal time of 8:50am. We will be travelling by tube and will be 

leaving school to attend the Mosque at 1:15pm. We will aim to be back at school by 4:15pm.   
 
The children need to wear full school uniform on the day of the trip. No book bags will be required on this 

day and the children are required to bring their own packed lunch in a small bag.   
 
If you are interested in attending as an adult volunteer, please specify on the tear- off slip below and 

return it to your child’s class teacher.  We will confirm the available places for adult volunteers as soon as 

all responses have been received.  In the event that we receive more than 10 offers of help, a ballot will be 

held with preference given to parents who have not previously attended a trip as a volunteer.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Mrs Leo  

Year 6 Classroom Teacher 

 
✂ ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I understand that my child will be out of school on Tuesday 7th February 2023 and will be returning to 

school at approximately 4:15pm.  
 
I would not like to volunteer on this occasion  
 
I would like to volunteer on this occasion  
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………          Class: ……………………………………………………… 
 

Signed:  …………………………………………………………… 
 
 


